



Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health Secretary)

- 1. Letter of support from Matt Newton-Reid, Chair of the Board of Health the Middlesex-London Board, to the Prime Minster, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance, Minister of Health, House Leaders, and National Finance Committee, regarding Support for Bills S-233 and C-223 (July 24, 2024)
- 2. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (aIPHa) Information Break (July, 2024)

613-580-6744

TTY/ATS: 613-580-9656

3. Letter from Gary Carr, Chair of Halton Regional Council, to the Honorable Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, regarding private drinking water testing in Halton Region (August 27, 2024).

